COPY.
¥lopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 1.

18th July, 1930.

Dear Sirs, ‘

§ith reference to t Ve _"lmsiﬂcaunn in this Seciety's
Register Book of the fighing venpel "PONTUL BUXIN® 1 beg to
remind you that a notice in regard to the Special Survey He.l,

which became due at the end of June 1929, was gent to you from
this Office on the i5¢h July, 1929 and that no reply has been
received to this cormmunication.

The Society's Surveyer at Braila also siotes that he
has written to you on geveral cccasions, but has received no
answer to his letters.

" ghe Committee had the case befere them at thelr mepting
to-day and they desire me to inform you that as the year of grace
allowed by the Society's Rules for the completlon of the survey
expired at the end of last mnth. arrangements must be made for
the requisite jnspection to taka place forthwith in order to
entitle the vessel to retain her class.

1 shall, therefore, be glad to learn by rcmn mail,
for the information of the Committee, what steps you propose
taking in the matter.

m“m Rs.ntt Le . 1 am, Dear Sir,
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